REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

Department of Human Settlements and Urban Development
Kagawaran ng Pananahanang Pantao at Pagpapaunlad ng Kalunsuran
MIMAROPA Regional Office

February 27, 2023

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

Dear Director Claudio:

Greetings from the Department of Human Settlements and Urban Development
(DHSUD) MIMAROPA!

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Director Peter Daniel G. Fraginal,
EnP as the new Regional Director of DHSUD MIMAROPA starting February 20,
2023,

In light of the above, may we kindly request that all official communication and
correspondences be addressed as follows:

Peter Daniel G. Fraginal, EnP
Regional Director
DHSUD MIMAROPA

Currently, our Department is immensely committed to the flagship program of
President Ferdinand “Bongbong” R. Marcos, Jr., the Pambansang Pabahay Para sa
Pilipino Program (4PH) pursuant to the Department Circular (DC) No. 2022-004,
dated December 15, 2022 which aims to service the housing needs of the country.
Verily, our Regional Office would like to consider the program as point of
convergence of our offices for its full implementation. We are looking forward to
discussing it with you at your convenience.

Should there be any clarifications or inquiries, you may contact us through our official
email address at regiondb@dhsud.gov.ph.

With assurance of our highest esteem and warmest regards.

Respectfully yours,

Atty. Anne €athlyn C. Bautista-Ortega
Legal Assisiant, ORD

i Pambansang PAR/ |
( pera sa Filirino
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